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GERS Attends 47" Annual St. Croix Agriculture and Food Fair

St. Croix V.I.-

The Government Employees Retirement System is pleased to announce our attendance at the
47th St. Croix Agricultural and Food Fair/Agrifest at the Rudolph Shulterbrandt Agricultural
Complex, Estate Lower Love on Saturday February 15" and Sunday February 16%.

Fairgoers will have the opportunity to engage with GERS Staff to ask questions, receive important
updates and information. If you have any questions, feel free to give our office a call at 340-718-
5480. See you there!

HiH

3438 Kronprindsens Gade | GERS Complex — Ste. 1| St. Thomas, VI 00802-5720 | 340.776.7703
3004 Estate Orange Grove — Ste. 1| Christiansted, VI 00820-4260 | 340.718.5480

WWW.usvigers.com




